
From: David &Holly Montanari [montypgh@zoominternet.net]
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2009 7:24 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Keystone tests

Please do not approve this legislation- our children do not need any more statewide mandatory tests. Why not focus on
improving the PSSA's instead, so that students can be monitored more accurately about their competency (esp in school
where students aren't thriving).

PLUS- what about the cost of performing the tests?? The state doesn't even have a budget approved!!!!!!!!!!


